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This is an overreach of government authority against private property owners and 

farmers. There is no justifiable cause to control privately owned wells. There is no 

infrastructure put together by the government to deliver water or manage its quality. 

This is all the well owner’s responsibility, and government intrusion is  it welcomed by 

anyone with a well. It opens a door to violate our Fourth Amendment rights. The 

potential taxation and regulations also threaten the rural communities Oregon’s 

elected officials pretend to respect while having little clue about what their lives are 

even about. Leave our well water alone.  

 


